
                                          

Dear All,

We have reached the final result of our project, our BOARD GAME!
We designed this to be the summary of the knowledge 

we gained during our collaboration.
In order to fulfill this task, we ask each school to collect 25 questions 

concerning your school and country related to the topics 
we discussed during our joint work, activities and visits.
(Environmental protection and responsibility, recycling, 

healthy and sustainable living, ...)
The questions must contain three answer options, 

marking the correct one! 
The deadline is 11th February 2024!

Thank you for your cooperation!
The Hungarian Team
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